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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Regarding Prequalification for Contracts
for Waukesha Water Utility’s
Pipeline and Pumping Facility

Waukesha Water Utility’s Great Water Alliance (GWA) is seeking to
prequalify general contractors and first-tier contractors to
construct approximately 36 miles of large-diameter
pipeline and a pumping facility with storage facilities in
Waukesha County. For the purpose of this prequalification,

a first-tier subcontractor shall include trenching and
excavation contractors, underground utilities installation
contractors, trenchless technologies contractors, electrical
contractors, mechanical contractors and plumbing contractors.
These subcontractors shall be required to complete and
submit the Prequalification Package. Only prequalified
contractors will be allowed to bid on the GWA program.
Subcontractors that are not listed herein are not required to be

prequalified for this Program.

JUNE 25, 2019

The optional, in-person Contractor Prequalification Meeting at
Citizens Bank, 2109 Corporate Drive, Waukesha, WI

Mandatory prequalification application documents are

required and are now available online via

www.greatwateralliance.com. Bids for construction

projects will not be accepted unless a contractor is
prequalified by GWA.

Detailed information regarding the prequalification process is
available at www.greatwateralliance.com/contractors.
For questions regarding the prequalification process, contact
Jim Cobb CobbJR@bv.com and Jeff Champion Champion]A@bv.com,

copy Kelly Zylstra, KZylstra@waukesha-water.com.
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